
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 7th October 2022 
Huge apologies for the lack of homework last week but our photocopier 

stopped working. I have given an update on our learning this week and 
included the homework set last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
       

        

English 
This week we have begun to write our own 
version of ‘Jim and the Beanstalk’. We planned 
our story using words and pictures on a ‘story 
S’ thinking about our character and the three 
items that they would buy for the giant. We 
used this plan to: 

- Tell our story to a friend 
- Act it out 
- begin writing our own story, 

concentrating on fronted adverbials 
(different ways to start our sentences) 
and the use of adjectives (describing 
words). 

 
Maths 
This was our final week learning about place 
value. by the end of this week we began to learn 
to count in 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s. Please encourage 
your child to learn their 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables.  
 
Homework 
Homework is in books and based on our English 
and Maths work. There are spellings in the book 
and online. There is no reading comprehension 
this week. 
 
Reading records 
Could I please ask that reading records are kept 
in book bags or rucksacks. We aim to read with 
the children twice a week which includes a 
guided reading session. Going forward we will 
change books on a Tuesday and Thursday but 
please feel free to ask for a book change any 
other time by putting a note in the reading 
record. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Inset Day: Friday 25th November 
Parent and Carer Evenings: 
Monday 28th November – 
Wednesday 30th November. 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal: 
Monday 5th December, 2.00 – 
3.00pm 
Nativity Performances: Tuesday 
6th December – Wednesday 7th 
December 
 

Harvest 
Thank you to all the parents who 
contributed food for the local 
charity @Open Hands’. To find out 
more about the charity please click 
on the following link 
https://www.openhandsreigate.co
m. Year 2 collected lots of tins and 
other items of food. Also a big 
thank you to the parents who 
attended our service and the 
children from the Faith Team for 
the bible readings and prayers. 
 
 

 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss Lindsay – 
Year 2 Team  
 

Nativity 
It is ordered and it’s in! How 
exciting. This year’s nativity is 
called ‘Hosanna Rock! 
Before half term we will be 
sending out the costumes and role 
list and other information will 
follow very soon! We are all really 
excited for this year’s 
performance. 
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